
2025 DVBA Budget Report To Council 
March 13, 2025 

 
To Mayor and Council, 
 
This report accompanies the detailed 2025 DVBA Budget as passed by the membership at 
our 2024 AGM and our Board of Directors in late 2024. 
 
As per the DVBA Bylaw: 
 
4. Council must consider the proposed DVBA budget and may:   

a. approve the budget as submitted; 
b. request additional information or clarification from the DVBA; or 
c. reject the proposed budget if, in Council’s opinion, it does not adequately achieve 

the objectives of the business promotion scheme. 
5. If Council rejects the proposed budget, the DVBA may, within 30 days, resubmit a 

new proposed budget that, in addition to meeting the requirements of subsection 
(2), addresses Council’s concerns and Council must promptly consider the revised 
proposed budget in accordance with subsection (4). 

 
The budget presented is divided into four main areas: 
 

1. Administration 
2. Marketing 
3. Clean and Safe (Clean Team) 
4. Events 

 
These c are designed to meet the DVBA Bylaw requirements ina accordance with the 
following section of the DVBA Bylaw: 
 

• carrying out studies or making reports respecting the BIA,  
• the improving, beautifying, or maintaining streets, sidewalks, or municipally owned 

land, buildings, or structures in the BIA,  
• removing graffiti from buildings and other structures in the BIA,  
• conserving heritage property in the BIA, and  
• encouraging business in the BIA. 

 
Many of the line items are generally repeated year over year, as we carry out the mandated 
activities of the DVBA. Within the four main categories, Clean and Safe makes up the most 
significant portion of the budget. 
 



Of note is the major event the DVBA runs which is Lights of Wonder. We want to thank to 
City for our 2025 Major Events Grant of $200,000.00 which helps defray the costs of this 
large, free event. In 2024 we have over 88,000 people attend. 
 
In 2022 the DVBA expanded its boundaries. As a result of that and the timing our increased 
levy, the DVBA end the year with a sizable surplus. Council noted the expectation that 
excess those funds were spent on the core activities of the organization. It is estimated that 
the residual of this surplus will be fully expended within 2025. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Jeff Bray 
CEO, Downtown Victoria Business Association 


